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Ryan Morhart

From: Zach Watt <zach@qlivingfurniture.com>

Sent: November 10, 2022 11:44 AM

To: Ryan Morhart

Subject: Response to Vancouver Island Brewing Patio Application

Hello, 

As the General Manager of Q Living Furniture located at 589 Bay St I would like to voice my support for the proposed 

outdoor patio. The increased foot traffic in the area would potentially increase exposure for my business as well as 

provide myself and my staff another nearby option for some post work brews. Both being positive outcomes. 

Thank you, 

-- 
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